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RE: Update to Notice of Data Security Event / Evolve Bank & Trust (“the Bank”)

Dear Attorney General:

We are following up on our notice dated July 8, 2024, in which we provided notice
that the Bank had detected and contained a security event that impacted the personal
information of some Idaho residents. As we noted in the July 8th notice, the Bank’s
investigation into affected personal information was ongoing. It is now substantially
complete. We are writing to inform you that our investigation has identified approximately
32,398 additional state residents. In addition to providing substitute notice on July 8,
20247, the Bank is notifying these state residents directly where email address is
available.

If your office requires any further information in this matter, please contact me at
+1 (206) 839-4352 or jsantiestban@orrick.com.

Sincerely,
/s/ Joseph Santiesteban
Partner | Orrick, Herrington & Sutcliffe LLP

' “Substitute Notice of Data Breach”, GETEVOLVED.COM,
https:/iwww.getevolved.com/about/news/cybersecurity-incident/subsitute-notice-of-data-breach/ (last
updated August 27, 2024).




